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Dear Sirs,

I do not agree with all the proposal set out in the consultation paper, especially that the proposed
structure does not have check-and-balance and it gives all power to a few persons dominated by
the SFC.
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Consultation Paper on Proposed Enhancements to The Stock EXchange of Hong
Kong Limited's Decision-Making and Governance Structure for Listing Regulation

Please withheld my identity from publication in making this submission.

Yours Faithfully,
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